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GRANDVIEW AND PADDOCK PLAZA  
SHOPPING CENTER OWNER VISITS FLORISSANT  

 

 
 
Tony Namvar the owner of the Grandview Shopping Center and Paddock Plaza Hills Shopping Center 
visited Florissant on Monday, November 6 and met with Mayor Schneider and Economic 
Development Director Bob Russell. 
 
Tony Namvar discussed his plans to attract new tenants to Grandview Shopping Center and Paddock 
Hills Shopping Center along with improvements that are being planned.   
 
He stated that his company is being very aggressive to fill any vacancies in both of the Centers. 
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